
Sold by authorised KTM dealers
between 19 April 2021 and 11 March 2022

This recall was extended on 27 June 2022 to include additional vehicles.

Defect  
Due to the rev limiter setting, the engine's connecting rod (conrod) may 
break or fracture. 

Hazard  
A broken connecting rod may cause the engine to suddenly fail, 
increasing the risk of an accident resulting in injury or death to the rider
or others.

What to do  
Consumers will be contacted by KTM Australia or an authorised dealer 
to arrange an appointment for repair, free of charge. Consumers that 
have an affected vehicle can also contact an authorised dealer to make 
an appointment to have it repaired, free of charge.

Contact details  
For more information, contact KTM Australia on 1800 644 771 or find the 
nearest authorised dealer using the dealer search option at 
https://www.ktm.com/en-au/find-a-dealer.html 
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